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Gulf Consortium Draft Stand-Up State Expenditure Plan Comment Form

The Gulf Consortium is tasked with planning and implementing Florida’s projects under the Spill Impact Component (Pot 3) portion of the RESTORE Act. The Draft Stand-Up State Expenditure Plan describes the Consortium’s proposed approach to “standing up” the financial, technical, and administrative capacities required for managing the implementation of the projects in Florida’s State Expenditure Plan.
The Gulf Consortium encourages participation in review of the Gulf Consortium Draft Stand-Up SEP Document and invites your questions and comments. Please use the form located at https://www.gulfconsortium.org/comment-page to leave a comment.
The comment portal will close on January 12.
